
e Commonwe. Edison 
One First National Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post.Q.ffice.Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 · 

_January 8, 1981 
n~a, JAN ,·~ 

G . PM 4 so 
Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut,: Director 
Division of Licensing· 
U.S~ Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington; DC 20555 

Subject·: 

Re f e re n ce ( l) : 

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: 

Dre~den Station.Units 2 and 3 
Quad Cities Station Units l and 2 
Supplemental Schedule for Mark I 
Containment Modifications · 
N~C Dcicket Nos. 50-237/249 and 
50.;;.~/265 .... 

).sj- . . 
Cordell Reed letter to D. G~ Eisenhut 
dated July 2, 1980 

Commonwealth Edison provided in Reference (1) the proposed 
schedule for the compleiion of identified Mark r·Long Term Program 
modifications. That schedule did not explicitly define the dates by 
which modification of tdrus attathed piping systems would be 
completed. Subsequent conversations between Commonwealth Edison and 
the NRC Staff resulted in agreement ·on the dates by which this 
piping modification work will be completed~ Thdse dates are 
delineated below: · 

Dresden 2 
Dresden 3 
Quad Cities l 
Quad Cities 2 

April 30, 1983(1) 
August 31, 1982 
December 31, 1982(1) 
August 31, 1982 

Note: (1) ln the event the refueling out~ge·scheduled to 
conclude on this date is extended, all torus 
attached piping work shall be completed prior to 
startup of the unit at the conclusion of the outage. 

The sched~les provided above are based upon preliminary 
engineering analysis completed to date. In the event the final -
plant unique analyses to be submitted to the NRC for review result 
in the addition of furt~er modifications not now comtemplated, 
po~sible extension of this schedule will be discussed with the NRC 
Staff on a case-by-·case basis. 

In the event you have any questions in this 
d i re ct t hem t o t h i s o f f 1 ce . 

9536A f 
810 Jl Jl 30331' 

Ver~ truly yours, 

c_.~ 
Corde11· Reed 
Vi ce - Pre s id e n t 

regard, please 
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